From: Jayesh Chauhan

Sent: 06 February 2018 21:15

To: Licensing

Subject: Application Reference: WK/201710639

To Whom It May Concern;

| am writing in objection to the application from Wafflemeister for the Supply of Alcohol and
extended opening hours.

Wimbledon Town Centre is turning from the village feel it once was to a local nightspot filled with far
too many late night eateries and places selling alcohol. Along that parade of retail units we have lost
all the independent retailers we once had all we seem to have is restaurants.

As a local resident this discourages myself and my family to walk down the street after 7pm. It is a
constant flow of revellers creating a public nuisance, increasing pretty crime and making the whole
area look dirty and messy with litter sprawled across the streets. As a resident on Queens Road, we
have had in the past had vandalism with drunk people coming onto our drive and smashing plant
pots and we are constantly clearing litter from late night food eateries from our drive and garden.

For the above reasons | feel this application should be rejected.

Regards,
Jayesh Chauhan
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